November 2024

Guess who! Do you
know this Paris School

staff member? CLASC OF
e THE MONTH

. I have two daughters. 15t & 274 Crade
2. | have swum with sharks.

. I have been in Musky Hunter Magazine for First and second graders have been
a musky that | caught. showing so much Panther Pride! It has
. llove jigsaw puzzles. been a fun year so far. We had a blast on
. I love coconut shrimp! our field trip to Green Meadows Farm in
early October. We learned about Fire
Safety when volunteers from the Paris Fire
Department came to our school. The
ANSWER: Mrs. Gerou, Music Teacher Panther Prowl was another huge
success! Thank you to all who worked so
hard to make the Prowl a great day - rain
or shine! We love to spend time with our
school family! We made some wonderful
memories at the Panther Prowl. We are
getting stronger in reading, math, and
writing each and every day. We love to be
at school and celebrate learning

in every way!

During the month of November, students will be
discussing how important learning is and how it helps our
minds stay strong. Seventh and eighth grade will have L

completed one lesson through Xello, which is our career
readiness program that we use, and they will be talking
about healthy friendships. Have a great Thanksgiving

WHERE'S PARRY?

Congratulations to Emery T. in 3" grade! She found
Parry in the Music Room on a drum. Be sure to
look for Parry’s new hiding spot for a chance
to win three PAWSs.
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@ 2024 Paris School @

Christmas Programs

<  Tuesday, December 17, at 6:30 p.m.
All Kindergarten, 15t and 2" Grade

L)

4

L)

> Wednesday, December 18™, at 6:30 p.m.
All Grades 3 & 4 Students
and Choir

L)

All programs will be held
in the Paris School gymnasium.

All concerts take place in the Paris School gymnasium and begin at 6:30 PM.
This is a "dress up” event. Students should arrive between 6:00 and 6:20 PM
and report to their classrooms.



A MESSAGE FROM YOUR SCHOOL NURSE

When Should My Child Stay Home?

The following guidelines may help you in making that decision.

A fever is a warning that all is not right in the body. No child with a
temperature greater than 100 degrees F should be at school. The child should
NOT return to school until he/she is fever free without pain reliever for 24
hours.

A child with a cold with a lot of congestion and hacking cough belongs at home,
even if no fever exists.

Keep a child who has vomited at home for at least 24 hours.

If a child has more than one loose or liquid bowel movement in a day, he/she
should be kept at home.

Bacterial pink eye causes redness of the white part of the eye with yellow or
green drainage. This is highly contagious and requires antibiotics. If your child
is oo young to avoid touching the eyes which spreads the germs, please keep
him/her at home for 24 hours after starting the antibiotics.

A rash might be the first sign of illness. DO NOT send a child with a rash to
school until the doctor says it is safe to do so. Please provide a doctor's release
note to return to school.

Please inform the school staff if your child's illness is contagious.



